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Cliddesden Primary School 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 
Autumn Term Issue 6 

22nd November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Last week Oak Class had a wonderful time at Marchant’s Hill PGL. They took part in a 

range of outdoor activities that helped their resilience, teamwork, determination and 

physical skills. Full details will be on the website events shortly. 

 

 Friends are now collecting for the Secret Sale. Thank you to everyone who dropped off gifts 

this morning. There is another drop next Friday but you are also welcome to drop gifts off any 

day next week before school. There is a sign-up sheet in the playground before and after 

school if you are able to help out with the sale on Friday 13th December. 

 

 We welcome Mrs Lauren Robinson-Hanson who is now working as a learning support assistant in 

Willow Class on Fridays. To avoid confusion with Mrs Robinson, the children will refer to her as 

Mrs Hanson. 

 

 Letters regarding the forthcoming flu immunisation will be sent out with your child today. 

Please ensure you complete the forms and return to school by Friday 6th December please. 

 

 Hampshire Music Service ‘Listen to Me’ concerts for parents this term are:  

Friday 6th December 9:15am Samba for Years 1 and 2. 

Tuesday 10th 2:30pm December Guitar for Years 5 and 6  

 

 Order forms for our Christmas Dinner are being sent out today. They need to be completed 

whether your child requires a dinner or not. Please could these be returned by Friday 6th 

December. 

 

 Mr Sumner has notified me that on several occasions he has seen a very small minority of 

parents driving out of the school car park while using a mobile phone. Not only is this illegal it 

is also a danger to our school community. Please would you refrain from this dangerous 

practice. Please also note that pedestrians have priority moving in our car park. 

 

We wish you a happy, safe and relaxing weekend. 

 

Kenneth Davies 
Headteacher 

To view diary dates and class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in 

school, view your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more 

please visit our school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

